
  
  

Notice of Public Hearing  
 

City of Tucson-Pima County Consortium Federal Fiscal Year 2025 HUD Annual Action Plan  
  

The City of Tucson and Pima County receive federal funds to support housing and community 
development activities through the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 
(HUD). HUD requires that the consortium to develop an Annual Action Plan which outlines the 
needs, priorities and strategies for housing, supportive services, and community development 
programs to be undertaken with HUD program funds.  The Annual Action Plan additionally 
serves as the local government’s application for annual entitlement funding through HUD’s 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG), Housing 
Opportunities for Persons with AIDS (HOPWA), and HOME Investment Partnerships (HOME) 
programs.  The City of Tucson and Pima County will host two public hearings regarding the FY 
2025 Annual Action Plan on March 14, 2024:  
 
Public Hearing (English Language): March 14, 1:00pm (Virtual – Zoom) 
Public Hearing (Spanish Language): March 14, 5:30pm (Virtual – Zoom) 
 
Register to attend the virtual public meetings at www.tucsonaz.gov/hcd.  
 
For accommodations; materials in accessible formats; foreign language interpreters; and/or 
materials in a language other than English, please contact the City of Tucson Housing and 
Community Development Department, Susan Spiess, (520) 837-5311 or call (520) 791-2639 for 
TDD at least 5 business days in advance. 
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